
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

 

LEGAL  NOTICE 

 

 

At the Regular Meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission of the Town 

of Beacon Falls, Ct., held on June 15, 2017,  the Commission approved Application 

P-2016-207A,  proposed zone change to property located on Burton Road and 

Fairfield Place. 

 

 

Mary Ellen Fernandes 

Clerk, P & Z Commission  

 

 

 

 

 

Please publish June 21, 2017. 

 

 

 

 


